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				Fatal Traffic Collision

Hemet, CA.- On Thursday August 14th, 2025, at approximately 1225 hours, Hemet Police Communications Center received a call regarding a motorcycle colliding with a vehicle, in the area of Lyon Avenue and Eaton Avenue, in the City of Hemet. Officers arrived on scene within minutes and located an unresponsive motorcyclist down in the roadway. Officers immediately began rendering aid to the motorcyclist until they were relieved by medical personnel. Despite these life saving measures, the motorcyclist succumbed to his injuries and was pronounced deceased at the scene of the collision. The other driver involved in this collision also remained on scene and was cooperative with the investigation. 

Based on this information, the Hemet Police Department Traffic Bureau responded to the scene and assumed the investigation. The preliminary investigation revealed that the Motorcyclist was riding east on Eaton Avenue when he collided with a vehicle traveling south on Lyon Avenue. Impaired driving does not appear to be a factor, and the identity of the deceased is being withheld pending family notification.   

If you witnessed this collision or have any helpful information for Traffic Investigators, you are urged to contact Officer Jared Florez at (951)765-2400 referencing file number #2025-05466. 
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